
                      Toyota conducts workshop at JMIS 

 

    In an effort to spread road safety awareness, JMIS organized a workshop in association with 

Toyota. The workshop was held in the School auditorium on 29 January, 2025 for Grades 

VI-IX. The Toyota team of experts shared valuable insights and tips on road safety. 

    The session included interactive presentations which covered topics such as traffic signs, 

pedestrian safety and responsible driving practices. The students participated actively in the 

activities designed to engage them and reinforce the importance of road safety. They showed 

a keen interest in learning about this educational program. The pre and post-workshop tests 

improved students’ knowledge about road safety. 

   The Road Safety workshop was a good initiative that promoted road safety awareness among 

students. 


